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When government pays 
people to help censor critics 
of its policies and talking 
points, this makes it even 
more obvious that it’s acting 
to repress speech and violate 
the First Amendment.

Thanks to a recent 
lawsuit against the Biden 
administration, we have 
been seeing emails confirming that government 
officials routinely ask Big Tech to censor this 
and that.

Now, Just the News reports that government 
agencies and liberal groups such as Common 

Cause and the Democratic National Committee 
worked with a consortium of private groups — 
the Election Integrity Partnership — during the 
2020 election season to target and censor 
social media posts.

The EIP “set up a concierge-like service in 2020 
that allowed federal agencies like Homeland’s 

Cybersecurity Infrastructure Security Agency 
and State’s Global Engagement Center to file 
‘tickets’ requesting that online story links and 
social media posts be censored or flagged 
by Big Tech.”

About 35 percent of the many posts EIP 
flagged in 2020 were sanctioned in some way 
by Big Tech.

Millions of tax dollars have been funneled to 
consortium members to fund these efforts 
to censor “misinformation,” i.e., speech that 
government officials disapprove of.

The EIP remains active in 2022.

Of course, politically controversial speech is 
just the kind of speech that the Founders were 
concerned to protect. Madison and Mason 
didn’t expect that the ability to publicly debate 
whether Bach is better than Beethoven or the 
best way to shingle a roof would ever be in 
great jeopardy.

This is Common Sense. I’m Paul Jacob.

On the web at: thisIsCommonSense.org    |  Think Freely Media, 190 S. LaSalle St., Suite 1500, Chicago, IL 60603  |  FAX: 703-910-7728

CommonSense Paul Jacob

Of course, politically 
controversial speech is 
just the kind of speech 
that the Founders were 
concerned to protect.


